Johnson, Sabrina O

From: Madden, Melissa

Sent: Monday, March 30, 2020 5:46 PM

To: Ruiz, Larry

Cc: Morgan, Steve; Byer, Kimberly; SWD_Waste
Subject: Re: Fire Department Contact

Larry,

Thank you for the notification.

From: Ruiz, Larry <RuizLE@HillsboroughCounty.ORG>

Sent: Monday, March 30, 2020 4:48 PM

To: Madden, Melissa <Melissa.Madden@FloridaDEP.gov>

Cc: Morgan, Steve <Steve.Morgan@FloridaDEP.gov>; Byer, Kimberly <ByerK@hillsboroughcounty.org>

Subject: Fire Department Contact

Hello Melissa, the purpose of this email is to let you know we contacted 911 due to a short circuit fire on one of our
front loaders (not landfill related). We put the fire out with our fire extinguisher but decided to call the fire Department
to visit the site and inspect the loader to confirm the fire is completely out.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you

Manager Landfill Operations
Solid Waste Management Division
Public Utilities Department

:(813) 671-7707

:(813) 455-2132
: ruizle@HillsboroughCounty.org
: HCFLGov.net
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Please note: All correspondence to or from this office is subject to Florida's Public Records law.



